Billy Brown

| have served as your current President for two terms. Before that | was
your Vice President. Working with the Chamber of Commerce has been
an experience | will always remember as a time in my life that we made
a difference in our community. Our Chamber has never been stronger.

Our Chamber has built up a reasonable reserve fund. We have secured
the grant funding for 2019 operations. We have a professional staff
including a new, very qualified executive director. The feedback from
our community and Government is positive and support of our current
business plan is still growing.

The summer events continue to serve the purpose of “bring back the
fun to Birch Bay”. There was well over 50,000 tourists that attended
these events this year and over 200,000 in the last 4 years. Our visitor
center served over 10,000 residents and tourist in 2018. We took the
lead on the Golf cart zone ordinance and now our community has a
chance to test the opportunity. There are many more achievements.
We have accomplished great things and | for one am very proud of
what we have accomplished. | have made many new friends over the
last 4 years because of my association with the Chamber. These people
have Encouraged and supported me throughout the 4 years | have been
involved and | am very appreciative of their support. Because of their
support | had the courage to run for Birch Bay Parks and Recreation
district commissioner and was elected. This new opportunity will give
me the chance to work on many other community projects in the
future. My work is not done with the Chamber yet. | ask you for the
opportunity to serve another term as a Director. Please support me and
give me your vote.



